
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As we continue to grow and improve our church youth group 

activities, your feedback is invaluable to us. 

We would love to hear your thoughts on the recent activities we organized, including: 

• [Activity 1] 

• [Activity 2] 

• [Activity 3] 

Please take a moment to share your insights, suggestions, or any areas where you feel we can 

improve. Your input will greatly help us in planning future events that resonate with all 

members. 

Thank you for your time and support. We look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


